
News 
01/09/2021 - Designed to Smile - let's get smiling again!  

The Welsh Government funded programme for oral health improvement is restarting 
in primary schools and nurseries. Designed to Smile celebrated 10 years of improving 
children’s health before the pandemic. Returning from essential NHS Covid-19 roles, 
our staff will be contacting settings to train teaching staff, gain parental consent and 
provide equipment to re-start the Daily Toothbrushing Scheme. The Fluoride Varnish 
programme will also recommence. Processes have been reviewed by Public Health 
Wales. 

Please wait for contact from your local Designed to Smile team before beginning 
your programme. Designed to Smile news item in Dysg newsletter   

 

https://phw.nhs.wales/services-and-teams/designed-to-smile/news/covid-19-update/general-links/dysg-newsletter-sept/
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